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This committee is attempting to trample the Constitution of the United States of 

America, specifically the 2nd Amendment. False and disinformation is being put forth 

by people who simply have an agenda. The so called facts that have been stated are 

erroneous and slanted against law abiding gun owning citizens. Most know very little 

about firearms and are definitely not approaching the solutions to the real problems. 

As a result, if all the bills addressed by the Oregon Legislature are passed, there will 

not be the expected outcome of stopping gun violence and shootings. It may even 

become heightened. No one seems to bring up the statistics of the all the lives save 

by law abiding gun owning citizens which, if they make the news, are buried 

somewhere in the back pages of the newspapers. It is obvious that the left leaning 

fanatics are striving towards an authoritarian marxism government, chipping away at 

all of our rights. 


